
Plan Your Week
In order to help plan your child’s week, we have included our uniform  schedule for the week.

Day of the
Week

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Dress Code
Regular
Uniform

Regular
Uniform

Regular
Uniform

Regular
Uniform 

Mass
Uniform 

Schedule Regular Regular Regular Regular Mass

GREAT WEEK AHEAD
 WEEK OF NOVEMBER 3, 2024



http://www2.breakthrought1d.org/goto/Lizzie


Don’t forget to pre-order your crave it meals!  Students should only have
lunches dropped off if they forget their lunch at home.  Please note, for the
safety and security of our students and staff, outside food deliveries to the
campus are prohibited. 
Please remember to send students with napkins, plates, condiments. Crave it
only provides paper goods and condiments for the students who preorder a  
meal through their lunch program. Thank you for understanding.

 WEEK OF NOVEMBER 3, 2024

SAVE THE DATES
November 3rd- School Community Mass at 10am followed by Pancake Breakfast
November 8th- Mass led by 7th grade;

Kona Ice at 2:30 pm
Peter Piper Pizza Preordered Spirit Lunch

CRAVE-IT LUNCH PROGRAM Crave it
Nutrition

Friday, Nov. 8th
2:30 pm

https://www.stgregorysa.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/66a3d589c1a1b/Reg%20Letter%20St.%20Gregory%20the%20Great%20Catholic%20School-Welcome%20Letter.pdf
https://lunch-preorder-for-friday-november-8-2024.cheddarup.com/
https://customer.kona-ice.com/#/K531637343
https://customer.kona-ice.com/#/K531637343


ACADEMIC CALENDAR
 Our 2024-2025 Academic Calendar is available on our school website home
page. 

Calendar

 UPCOMING EVENTS

https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/ART/60df50af32b34?in_archive=1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040D48A8AD28A1FE3-52500328-weekend


https://bbq-club-thanksgiving-smoked-turkey-sale-2024.cheddarup.com/




Join us in earning cash for our school by using the Box Tops app. It’s
an easy way to make a difference. All you have to do is buy Box Tops
participating products (like Cheerios!) and scan your grocery receipt.
Box Tops are worth $.10 each and they add up fast! Twice a year, our
school receives a check to help pay for whatever we need -
equipment, supplies or experiences the kids love!

Congratulations on earning a spot on the Honor Roll for the 
1st quarter! Your hard work and dedication are truly

impressive.
We are proud of your commitment to your studies. Keep up

the excellent work as you move through the school year, and
know that your achievements are celebrated and

appreciated.


